
Greetings Members! CTA's Bay Valley Service Center recognized outstanding union advocates in a 

virtual ceremony on April 23, 2021. Due to the school closures, last year's ceremony was 

postponed so 2019-20 honorees are included in this year's celebration. South Bay United Teachers 

congratulates all honorees and we thank you for the sacrifices you make to represent your union. 

Solidarity forever, Sandra Goins Executive Director South Bay United Teachers 
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